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MESSAGE FROM MR JORY
As we come to the end of another busy term, it is with great pride that I can look back at the many achievements 
and successes of the children, in and out of the classroom. They have worked so hard and never cease to amaze 
us. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their hard work this term. They always work with 
such enthusiasm; engaging and inspiring the children, providing the best education for all. 

To all parents and families, a great deal of what we do in school cannot be achieved without you and your 
co-operation, consideration and understanding. We have been so appreciative of your support this term and it has 
been lovely to invite you in to our school events, which we hope you enjoyed. We look forward to sharing more of 
your children’s learning with you during the Summer Term.  

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish you an enjoyable Easter break and look forward to hearing about all 
your adventures when we return on Monday 25 April. 

Best wishes,
Mr Jory

KEY 
DATES
Monday 25th 
April - 
Return to 
school.

Monday 2nd 
May - Mayday 
celebrations

PRE-PREP SCHOOL

ACTIVITY IN THE PRE-PREP NEST...

http://www.twitter.com/millfieldprep
https://www.facebook.com/millfieldprep
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtAEm6wjsDpoq-ZiVqcicNw
https://www.flickr.com/photos/millfieldschool/albums
http://www.instagram.com/millfieldschool


PRE-SCHOOL AND RECEPTION

FOREST SCHOOL
We had a wonderful Easter themed Forest School on Wednesday. The sun shone and the children had a fantastic time, they even enjoyed 
toasting hot cross buns over the campfire. They could choose to make stick rabbits or collect natural treasures in egg boxes if they wanted. 
They also could go on an egg hunt, where they had to find the matching egg halves as well as exploring the woods, collecting and dragging 
sticks, hunting for bugs and building dens. A great time was had by all!
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FROGS

SIGNS OF SPRING
The Frogs had some new friends to join their class, real tadpoles! Harry kindly shared some of his tadpoles, and his friends are really 
excited to see them grow and change over the forthcoming months. 
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TADPOLES

EASTER EGGS
This week, the Tadpoles have been continuing the spring theme. They have been learning the song ‘Five Pretty Easter Eggs’. Willow 
suggested making some Easter Eggs of our own. As the Easter Eggs in the song are colourful, we set to work with some paints and our 
fingers! Fabulous work tadpoles!



YEAR 1

WEIGHT AND MASS
Another busy week in Year 1! This week in maths, we have been learning about weight and mass. The children have enjoyed exploring 
balance scales to measure the weight of objects using non-standard units of measurement, as well as to compare the weights of different 
objects. In literacy, they have been looking at non-fiction books and finding out some interesting facts about different animals. Below 
there are also some lovely pictures of the children doing some flower arranging for Mother’s Day last week!
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One of the Pre-School's fantastic spring displays.



YEAR 2

HOT CROSS BUNS
This week, Year 2 have been continuing with their Easter celebrations by making Hot Cross Buns, complete with a cross on the top, to 
represent Jesus’ sacrifice on Good Friday.
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MINIS NEWS
On Monday and Tuesday, the Minis had a lovely time painting Easter bunnies and making fluffy chicks. The bunny hats and spring necklaces 
looked fantastic and they enjoyed rolling and squishing the Easter playdough, making great patterns on their creations. The afternoon treat 
for the Minis and parents was a big hit - yummy! Happy Easter Minis!

MINIS EASTER


